
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Staniforth for answer 

by the Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 26 October 
2017  

  On Friday 13th October the Bank of Scotland announced its 

intention to close the Museum on the Mound permanently 

on 29th December 2017. 

Question (1) Did the Bank of Scotland discuss its intentions with the 

Council before announcing the closure? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What action can being taken by Council to ensure that 

valuable educational services continue uninterrupted and 

that safeguards public access to the museum artefacts? 

Answer 
(2) 

 

Question (3) What action is being taken to safeguard other privately 

owned educational and cultural venues? 

Answer (3)  
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